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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
MIMAROPA REGION
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RES'

September 5,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-R4, MIMAROPA, 1515 L&S Building 
Roxas, Blvd., Ennita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT LETTER FROM MS. LUISA C. BUNA DATED 
AUGUST 31, 2022

Forwarded is the letter from Ms. Luisa C. Buna dated August 31, 2022 asking for the status 
and or consideration for expeditious resolution of PENRO Case No. 0350 and PENRO Case No. 
0364.

On record is PENRO memorandum of May 11, 20221 forwarding the request of Ms. Luisa 
Buna of same concern.

record.
Also attached is the letter of evendate addressed to the party concern s for information and

Copy furnished;

The CENRO Puerto Princesa
TSD-RPS DRN 2022-78051mo

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAM
PENRO-RECORDS
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Date:.........................CN.
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